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All Region 2 States are actively recruiting new members.  Every state is seeking candidates for local, state, and federal offices and has fully functioning Web Sites which are updated as needed and contain contact information for their Officers by email and/or telephone.

Tennessee: 

The State Convention was held in Murfreesboro March 11and 12th. There were 92 credentialed delegates and a total of 120 attendees (the largest in the history of the Tennessee LP).  A complete new slate of officers has been elected.  The new chair is Tom Arnold and the new Vice Chair is Cole Ebel.
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Ballot access for the Libertarian Party is being pursued in the following manner: Legislative action is underway, a petition drive is being conducted and we are waiting for a response from the letter to the Secretary of State.  Legal action is anticipated in the near future.

Georgia:

A successful state convention was held March 25 in Marietta. The new chair is Ted Metz and Vice Chair is Doug Craig. We have several candidates interested in pursuing state and local offices.

Florida:

Coco Beach will be the location for the state convention May 5 through May 7.  Officer elections will be held during this convention. St. Johns County is the newest chartered affiliate.

